
From: Kelly Merryfield [mailto:kellymerryfield@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 9:44 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Kelly Merryfield 
77 Tater Street 
Mont Vernon, NH 03057 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Please prevent Northern Pass from coming through New Hampshire.  It's so important we retain and 
protect natural habitats and open spaces now and in the future.  Clearing large swaths of land and 
erecting towers will scar our landscape, negatively impact wildlife corridors and limit enjoyment of our 
land.  Please take action to stop Northern Pass.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Merryfield 
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